

E. G. BARROW, PRESIDENT GEORGE M.WEISS, VICE PRESIDENT H. ROY HAMEY, SECRETARY

RUPPERT STADIUM

OFFICE AND GROUNDS 22ND AND BROOKLYN AVE.

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI April 12, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

While I do not have your spring baseball schedule in front of me, it occurred that possibly you and your team may be passing through Kansas City several times during the month of May and, in which event, we would be more than glad to have your team and your coaches, etc. as our guests at any of our home games.

Iam enclosing our schedule for your convenience. I will be more than glad to have you with us at any of our home games.

With best wishes for a successful season, I am

Sincerely,

KANSAS CITY BASEBALL CLUB, INC.

Secretary

HRH:K